
 

 

TƋnƅ koutou Roseneath whƅnau 

PRINCIPAL AND TEAC HERS TO STRIKE FRIDAY 16TH 

NOVEMBER 

School will be closed for the day. The New Zealand Educational 

Institute (NZEI) Te Riu Roa has advised the Board of Trustees 

that the Principal and Teachers at our school will strike for the 

day on Friday, 16 November 2018.  

The Board has carefully considered the availability of teaching 

staff and, unfortunately, decided that we are unable to provide 

either normal teaching services or limited supervision during the 

strike. The school will need to close during this strike.  

It is important that you make alternative  arrangements for the 

care of your child/children on the day of the strike. If this is  

difficult please contact Joanne in the office so that we can help.  

With the support of the Board, Roseneath After School Care 

(RASC) will be offering a programme for the School day. The cost 

of the programme is $40/child. Please contact                          

Pyar (027 689 8845).  

We appreciate that this is inconvenient for parents, caregivers and students, but please be    

assured that student safety is our main concern. Thank you for your understanding. Although we 

are disappointed to have to close  our School for another day, we are grateful to have a           

conscientious and talented teaching team who work hard to ensure that our children achieve their 

very best.  

If you have any queries relating to this decision, please talk to one of us or e -mail 

bot@roseneath.school.nz . 

Nƅku noa, nƅ 

David, Adelle, Anne, Pat, Kate, Simon & Andrew  

Roseneath School Board of Trustees  

 
 
 

 

STRIKE  

ATHLETICS  

CHOIR 

BOT  

WRITING  

FRIENDS  

SKOOLOOP 

GENERAL 

PH. 384 -7218   WWW .ROSENEATH .SCHOOL.NZ  

UNLOVED CELL 

PHONES 

We are still collecting 

your unwanted cell 

phones for recycling.  

Please drop them into the 

office.  

YEAR 5 AND 6 CAMP 

FUNDRAISING  

Thanks to Yasmynõs 

grandmother, the class 

have had aprons and baby 

bibs on sale. All the 

aprons have sold but we 

still have some lovely 

bibs left.  They are at 

the office for viewing 

and cost $5 each.  
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Boo! 

Mahi Tahi with new maths 

shapes 



 

 

THE KIDS SING 2018 THUR SDAY 15TH NOVEMBER, 12- 2:15PM.  

Our School Choir is performing The Kids Sing - a concert with several other schools 

from around Wellington. This will be a lovely opportunity to perform songs weõve been 

practising across the year, and to be an audience for other school choirs. Weõve sent a 

paper notice home, and have also loaded it in the ôpermissionsõ section of Skoolloop. 

Please either sign the paper notice and send it back, or have a go signing online (you 

donõt need to do both!). 

 

SKOOLLOOP: AN ONLINE NOTICES AND SCHOOL CALENDAR APP 

Once youõve downloaded the app (and ôallow notificationsõ to get reminders) 

1. Choose ôRoseneath Schoolõ 

2. Go to ôNoticesõ and find the menu in the top right hand corner. Select ôgeneralõ (for   

    whole school notices) and your child/renõs classes. 

3. You will be asked for a password: Roseneath  

4. The calendar in the Skoolloop app will sync all of your calendar events, as well as our  

    school ones within the app.  

5. You can sign permission on the app - just go to the ôPermissionõ section and find the  

    correct event.  

 

DENTAL VAN O NSITE: WEDNESDAY 7TH N OVEMBER- WEDNESDAY 

15TH N OVEMBER 

We have the mobile dental service onsite from next week. You can contact the dental 

service directly if you would like your child to be enrolled and they arenõt already. 

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES ME ETING: WE WOULD LIKE TO MEE T YOU.  

If you are thinking of standing for election for the Board of Trustees next year, 

please come along to our meeting on  12 November 2018 at 7.00pm. Trustees will be in the Staff room from 6.30pm to share 

their experiences of being a Trustee and to answer any questions you may have. We would love to see you there!  

 

CAMPS 

We have our Year 7 and 8õs trip to Abel Tasman, and our Year 5 and 6õs camp to El Rancho coming up in the next few weeks. 

Thank you for your efforts with fundraising, signing paperwork,  attending meetings, and helping your child prepare for these  

experiences. Please get in touch if you would like to discuss any aspect of the camps that you are concerned about. We are 

here to help your child have a wonderful experience.  

 

While the Year 5 and 6s are on camp, our Year 1 -4s will be participating in an activity week. Teachers have organised a range 

of different activities on site. Weõll let you know more information soon.  

 

FRIENDS ñMOVIE NIGHT -  DR SEUSS'S HORTON HEARS A WHO  

Friends still need more volunteers to work at various stations for the kids movie night.  They also need more people to bake 

and to sell baked goods and drinks and of course help clean up after.  Any help would be appreciated so please contact Joanne  

at the office if you can spare some time or -  

Please click on the following web link (or copy it into your web browser if clicking doesn't work) to go to the signup sheet :  

www.volunteersignup.org/KX4QK  
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Aftõs small worlds 

https://www.volunteersignup.org/KX4QK
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CENTRAL ZONE ATHLE TICS:  

A big congratulations to our 48 Roseneath School  athletics 

who represented the school so well on   Tuesday. You were a 

credit to us with your respectful behaviour and your sporting 

effort and achievement. Weõll publish the official results when 

they come through.  

 

WRITING FROM AFT  

Once upon a time there lived a tuatara and it had eaten a worm. 

It liked it so much! He pooed in the grass and the grass grew 

into the trees! People took a photo of the magical tuatara. The 

tuatara smiled at all the people. All the people cheered at him. 

The next day the people had a party - Whoo hoo! 

 

By Caius 

 

 

Ngƅ manaakitanga, 

Adelle Broadmore and The Roseneath Team  

 

GENERAL 

Christmas Carols St Barnabas Church ñWednesday 5 December at 6 pm.Come and 

join them for an hour of Christmas songs, traditional carols and story telling.  

 

This term Wellington Diving  

 are hosting a FREE òBring a Friendó day on Sunday 25th  

November ð this will be a great opportunity for families 

to come down to Kilbirnie Pool, get active and have -a-go.  

After all that fun there will be some supervised bombing 

fun off the springboard! Full details attached. Any      

enquiries, please email admin@wellingtondiving.org.nz  

 

We are delighted to announce that Capital Football has 

selected the Wellington United Junior Football Club to run a Talent Development            

Programme for Youth Footballers in 2019  

wellingtonunitedjuniors@gmail.com 
  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Our students competing at Zones Sport  
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